
From: Steve Robertson   
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 1:17 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2021-0006 
 
As a seasonal user with Algoma Power I've found these delivery charges to be very excessive. Now that 
I've retired i find I can't use my camp as much as I'd like to because of the delivery charges. As a person 
of moderate means I find that I may have to sell a very small camp simply because of these outrageous 
charges. I understand that ontario hydro is doing away with seasonal rates and I strongly feel that 
Algoma Hydro should be mandated to do the same  Thank you for your consideration in this matter! 
 




